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INCLUDES:

Results from games       
 10 - 11 
Draw for this coming   
 Saturday 1 February
ROUND 12
Our sponsors
Junior Presentation
Report from the Fireflies

We hope you had a good Christmas and were not
affected by the recent bush fires over the new year
period. 
 
Softball recommences this coming Saturday 1 February
with ROUND 12.
 
The Junior Presentation will be held on Sunday 22
March, 4.30pm at the Forestville RSL.   
 
We wish all our players the best for the second half of
the season and look forward to seeing more reports and
photos from our teams.
 
 
 
 

Fireflies

http://websites.sportstg.com/club_info.cgi?c=1-10854-167804-0-0&sID=377472


With thanks to our
Forest Allambie Softball 
Sponsors 2019 - 2020

SAVE THE DATE
SUNDAY 22 MARCH

THE JUNIOR PRESENTATION
WILL BE HELD AT
FORESTVILLE RSL

at 4.30PM



Results from Rounds 10 and 11



Round 12 games

1 February 2020



Teeball B

Fireflies

SATURDAY 30 NOVEMBER VS SPARROWS
 
A cracking game of highs and lows against the Sparrows this Saturday.
 
The Fabulous Fireflies got off to a slightly shakey start but rallied and put in a valiant
effort to and came close to evening the score. 
 
Sadly we just missed the win with a final score of 41 to 37 to the Sparrows.  Ashley
did some classic catching and throwing. Mikayli ran like the wind and made it home in
record speed. 
 
The girls are really starting to think about their game and are working together well.
GO FIREFLIES!
 
Captain: Margaret
 
Natasha Ryko
Manager


